ADDENDUM NO. 2
The following questions were sent to the City of Molalla from Gerry Mulrooney, regarding the Request for Proposal #2021-02.  The answers are in bold:

1.  Please confirm the addendum Project Cost Sheet is to be submitted as part of the proposal?  Yes
2.  Has the City engaged with any consultancy firm in preparation of the RFP and schedule?  Francis C. Berg, Architect P.C.

3.  Is the CMGC the preferred delivery method or is the City still considering other models?  The City may consider other methods and would expect the PM to assist in the selection of the preferred method of delivery.
